City Clerk Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>

Fwd: CF: 14-1635-S10 OPPOSE Planning’s Proposed Amendments to the HSO

1 message

Office of the City Clerk <cityclerk@lacity.org> Mon, Dec 2, 2024 at 8:21 AM
To: City Clerk Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Sagiv Ben-Binyamin <sagivben@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, Dec 2, 2024 at 8:08 AM

Subject: CF: 14-1635-S10 OPPOSE Planning’s Proposed Amendments to the HSO

To: Nithya V. Raman <contactCD4@lacity.org>, Bob Blumenfield <councilmember.blumenfield@|lacity.org>, Imelda Padilla
<councilmember.padilla@lacity.org>, Kevin De Ledn <councilmember.kevindeleon@]lacity.org>, Monica Rodriguez
<councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org>, <CityClerk@lacity.org>, Homeshare Alliance Los Angeles <info@
homesharealliancelosangeles.org>

Dear Councilmembers Raman, Blumenfield, Padilla, de Ledn, and Rodriguez:

We ask that you:

OPPOSE Planning’s proposed amendment to the HSO to prohibit Home-Sharing in ADUs.
OPPOSE Planning’s proposed amendment to the HSO to disallow the Extended Home-Sharing permit.
AGREE that the Registration process is in dire need of streamlining.

We'd like to remind Ms. Raman that an email sent Feb 26, 2024 from her Planning Deputy Mashael Maijid to HALA hosts
on her behalf said "Our goal at this time is to improve enforcement of our existing laws, not to further narrow where home-
sharing is currently allowed."

Sincerely,

HALA Member
Best ,

Sagiv Ben
(W)Sagivben.com
(C)310-666-7305
(IG)sagivben



